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KINDERGARTEN 

NEWSLETTER 
 

May 
Mrs. Deirdre Creegan 

OUR FOCUS 

THEME OF THE MONTH 

Plant and Butterfly life cycles 

CORE COMPETENCY 

I can get new ideas or build on or combine other people’s ideas 

to create new things within the constraints of a form, a problem, 

or materials. 

FIRST PEOPLES PRINCIPLE OF LEARNING 

Learning involves recognizing that some knowledge is sacred and 

only shared with permission and/or in certain situations 

CATHOLIC WORLDVIEW 

Mary is our perfect mother who helps us and prays for us. The Holy 

Spirit and Mary are with us always.   

 

Welcome to May! This upcoming month, students will 

continue practicing sight words and sounding out words 

using rhyming words, begin to write words, and practice 

writing sentences. Each week, new sight words will be sent 

home. Please be sure to practice these as well as the 

previous sight words! Feel free to play sight word games and 

activities with these flash cards. Student will practice adding 

and subtracting, writing uppercase and lowercase letters, 

and reviewing their learning.  

We will be learning about plant life cycles through planting 

our own seeds and the butterfly lifecycle through hosting our 

own butterfly habitat! At the end of the month, we will also 

be taking a field trip to Huble Homestead with the Grade 1s. 

Please fill out the permission form by May 16th. Parent 

volunteers are needed! If you are available, please check 

off the section on the permission form.  

Parent Volunteers are again allowed in the classroom. 

Please email me if you would like to volunteer. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MAY 6 

School Mass 

MAY 11-12 

Musical Theatre Production: Please see the school 

newsletter for more details 

MAY 13 

Jeans Day 

Stranger Danger Presentation given by the RCMP to 

primary grades 

MAY 16 

Permission Forms Due for Huble Homestead field 

trip 

MAY 20 

Pro-D Day: No School 

MAY 23 

Victoria Day: No School 

MAY 31 

Huble Homestead Field Trip 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Stars of the Week this month:  

Mikko, Markella, Ethan, Harrison, Warren 

We will no longer be using the homework calendar 

as we begin reviewing our learning and this review 

is dependent on student needs on the topics we 

have learned. Please complete the activities by 

the following week and send all completed work 

back in the homework folder.  

On May 31st, we will be going on a field trip with 

Grade1 to Huble Homestead for the full day. 

Permission forms and cost of $5.00 due May 16th.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! Please fill out the permission 

form if you are available. 

 


